
           

            
 
Insituform Technologies is under contract by The City of Bunnell 
Utilities Department to perform an inspection of the sanitary sewer 
lines in your neighborhood.  We have contracted Proline Vactor 
Services, Inc., a firm that specializes in this type of work, to complete 
this portion of the project for us.  We expect this work to occur in your 
neighborhood from Monday April 20th 2020 thru Friday April 24th 
2020. 
 
The following actions will greatly reduce these work activities having 
any sort of impact on your home.  Please keep toilet lids closed and 
pour 1 gallon of water down all floor drains or any rarely used sinks/ 
tubs/ toilets to ensure that a water barrier is maintained in the traps.  It 
is also highly advised that you remove your cleanout cap in the 
morning and replace it at night for the dates shown above.  This 
will reduce the possibility of water pushing out of the toilets onto 
the bathroom floor from any back pressure that may occur in the 
sewer main.    
 
We apologize for any equipment noise which may be created.  Please 
contact any of the numbers below with any issues or concerns. 
 
 

Field Contact (Jonathan Blum) – (561) 596-2734 
Insituform Office – (904) 574-6683 
City of Bunnell – (386) 986-6702  
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